
 

Bears News November 2018 

It’s hard to believe November is already here. We are into the 

groove of preschool now. I am so proud of how well your children are 

settling into a routine. I am pleased at how eager they are to do their 

homework.  I hope this work ethic continues for many years to come. I 

am sending home the November news a little early since next week will 

be busy for us and we won’t be in the classroom much.  I have jury duty 

this month November 5th-16th if I get called in Mrs. Haunold will be 

ready to fill in for me. I’m feeling the need to be super prepared just 

in case I’m gone so here goes the November news!  

November 21st. The Bears will celebrate Thanksgiving with a 

Friendship Feast.  We will have pizza and pie for lunch during class.  

You are welcome to join. 

Our November field trip will be PSP Family Movie Day at Valley 

Cinema, to see The Grinch. We have reserved the cinema for a private 

showing on Thursday, November 29th. Doors open at 9:30 movie starts 

promptly at 10 am.  The cost is $10 per person. This includes movie, 12 

oz soda, and 24 oz popcorn. You can purchase additional items if you 

would like. DISCLAIMER:  I have not previewed this movie for content. 

It is rated PG. Only you know what your child can and can’t handle when 

it comes to movie watching. Please take a moment to watch the preview 

online. There will be no previews or trailers for any other movie before 

The Grinch starts. Please see the attached sheet for more filed trip 



info. I know this isn’t a regular class day. I hope it works that you are 

able to come!  

   Our schedule for the month of November is a bit different so 

be sure to keep an eye on the calendar all the way to the end of the 

month.  I hope you find the monthly newsletters helpful and handy! I 

suggest keeping it posted at home to reference during the month.  I 

wanted to remind you that if at any time you need a refresher on 

dates/times/activities you can check the PSP website at 

www.parentsharepreschool.org You can find the current months 

newsletter and calendar under the “Parents Corner” tab.  

Thank you for your continued support and sharing your child with 

me. 

 

Have a blessed month, 

 

 

Tausha 


